Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

Friday 8th March 2024
Dear Parents / Carers,

What another fantastic week we have had in Year 3! We hope Sparrows parents enjoyed Sparrows class assembly,
and agree that the children did a wonderful job!

In English this week, the children have been inventing their own stories based on ‘Stone Age Boy’, with a focus on
simple, compound and multi clausal sentences. We have seen underwater boys, rain girls and many more, what great
creativity! Next week, we will be learning the story The Owl who was afraid of the dark. Our focus will be on
possessive apostrophes.

In Maths, we have continued to look at length and perimeter. The children have shown a fantastic understanding of
perimeter and have enjoyed working out the perimeter of different 2D shapes. Next week, we will be moving on to
learning about fractions.

**Cooking**

As part of DT next week, we will be baking fruit treats. These will be puff pastry with fruit inside, baked in the oven.
Please email your class teacher if you are happy for your child to participate.

Class Assemblies
Year 3 class assemblies are coming up soon. Please find the dates and times below.

Magpies - Friday 15th March 2.45pm

Golden leaves

Congratulations to all of our golden leaf recipients this week! Well done for all of your hard work - we are so proud
of you!

Sparrows
Allie - For writing a lovely character description in English.
Maddie - For listening to advice and always taking it on board.

Magpies
Joshie - For participating enthusiastically in the sports event at Spectrum yesterday and displaying our school values throughout.
Bethany - For always having beautiful manners, and being kind and helpful to others in the classroom.

Starlings

Amelie - For a fantastic character description of your World Book Day character - well done!
Reuben - For your positive, can do attitude towards everything you do - well done!

Austin - For such an improvement in your handwriting - well done and keep it up!

Mrs Welland — Starlings — swelland@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Jordan - Magpies - hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Carey and Miss Flashman - Sparrows - ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk and

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
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The Year 3 Team.



